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21-12: 68 High Street Subdivision. Minor Subdivision sketch plan review. Mr. James Cummings is
requesting a review of a proposed 3-lot subdivision by creating one single-family lot and a duplex lot
for development.  The lot with an existing two-unit building will remain as a two-unit dwelling.  The
property in question is located at 68 High Street and identified on Tax Map: 37, Lot 21, Zone: Village
Commercial (VC).
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